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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 2:29 PM
To: Kelly Clayton (clak@yakamafish-nsn.gov)
Cc: Scott Nicolai (nics@yakamafish-nsn.gov); Mark Cook
Subject: SX-16-00003 Cle Elum Fish Hatchery maint. Shoreline Exemption
Attachments: SX-16-00003 Cle Elum Fish Hatchery Maint. Shoreline Exemption Permit_signed.pdf

Good afternoon Kelly, 
 
Please find attached the approved shoreline exemption permit for your work on the Juvenile outfall structure associated 
with the Cle Elum Hatchery.  You will still need to obtain the floodplain development permit and I believe you have been 
in contact with Mark Cook regarding that. 
 
A hard copy of this permit was placed in the mail to you.  Please let  me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lindsey Ozbolt 
Planner II 
Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
509.962.7637 
 


